
From: Ventatapathy Prithiviraj <profvpraj@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 5:43 PM
To: Execu�vedirector-MSSRF <execu�vedirector@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Mail from Prof V.Prithiviraj, Retd Principal Pondicherry Engg College -- reg
 
Dear Dr K.S. Murali,
                                Trust this mail finds you well and in good health and cheer.  I wish to submit my
heartfelt Condolences on the sudden demise of Prof M.S.Swaminathan ,Former Chairman MSSRF, with
whom ,I had an opportunity to be associated during his tenure at the Taramani,Chennai office,
                                  At this juncture I convey my Condolences to the bereaved family members and pray
to almighty for the departed soul to rest in peace.
                                 Om Shanthi.
Prof Dr V.Prithiviraj
F2, Block1, Gayathri Aptms, 3rd Cross Street,
Sithanantha Nagar, Puducherry  -  605005


